
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: April 1, 2024 

To:  Improvements Committee 

From:  Michael Fritschi, P.E. – Operations Director 

Subject: Bid Results Granlees Raw Water intake Improvement Project  

 

Proposed Action 

Direct staff to issue a Notice of Intent to Award the constriction contract to NMI Industrial Holdings, INC for 
the Granlees Raw Water intake Improvement Project and bring the contract before the Board to consider 
approval of the contract for $486,500 for the base bid at the April 17th Board Meeting.        
 
Bid Results 
On April 1, 2024 the District received seven sealed bids and opened and read the bids at a public bid 
opening at 3:00 PM PST. The following base bids were received from the following construction companies 
to perform the work for the Granlees Raw Water intake Improvement Project:  
 

Contractor  Amount  
NMI Industrial Holdings, INC  $  486,500.00  
M-3 Construction, INC  $  615,351.00  
Accelerated Construction & Metal. LLC  $  631,000.00  
BWD Construction, INC  $  680,500.00  
TNT Industrial Contractors, INC  $  731,303.00  
Ballard Marine Construction, LLC  $  745,664.00  
GSW Construction, INC  $  778,000.00  

 
The apparent low bid for the base bid was $486,500.00 submitted by NMI Industrial Holdings, INC. The low 
bid is 30% lower than the Engineers Estimate of $695,000. The apparent bid has been reviewed for 
conformance with the contract documents. The next step is for the Improvements Committee to determine 
if they shall recommend that staff release a Notice of Intent to Award to the lowest bid Contractor and 
bring the contract before the Board to consider approval at the April 17th Board Meeting.        
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